
 24th March 2023 

Terrington C of E Primary School Bulletin 

 
            DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Murton Park-Roman Day Tuesday 28th March 

Parents Evening  - All years 

 

 

Tuesday 28th March—3:30pm-5:30pm 

Thursday 30th March—5pm—7pm 

Easter Service 

Coffee and Cake back at 

School after Service all wel-

come 

 

Wednesday 29th March 2:30pm 

Spring term two end—

Easter holidays 

Friday 31st March  

First day of summer term  Tuesday 18th April 

 

Extra –curricular Clubs Commencing 18th April 2023 

Please find below our extra-curricular clubs for next half term. To book a place, please email the school 

office. For our extra-curricular clubs, these will now be available on a block basis only.  

 
 

We thank FOTS for paying £200 towards the cost of the Dance Club led by Just Dance York next half 
term to reduce the price of this enhancement. We are exploring a drama club for our young children in 
the second half of the summer term.  

  Monday Tuesday Friday 

Club Music Club Dance Club Sports Club 
Leading Adult Mr Dias-Leo Just Dance York Malton Sport 
No. of sessions 3 6 6 

Age Years 1-5 Years 1-5 Reception-Y5 
Cost for the block £10 £12 £18 

Maximum 15 18 20 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

Residential 2024  

 

We are looking forward to next year's KS2 residential and are currently 
looking to collect numbers on how many children wish to go on a: 2 full 
days of activities, 1 night residential with all meals provided at a brand new 
facility which has opened up in Northallerton. Before we proceed any fur-
ther, we must collect numbers in order to move forward with the planning 
of this trip. To take a look at the site, please access: https://www.pgl.co.uk/
en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/newby-wiske-hall The esti-
mated price for this trip will be £120. Please can this form be completed by 
Friday 21st April by the current Year 2-5 parents. Please access the 
link via: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=thAzxgNgCEW0O7APCWz2EOmIZEsd1MxJhfzKQ468K5BUMTIzT0hU
VTRPTEZDN0ZUVU9GMzlCQzZJOS4u  

 

Update on the School Meadow 
 
As you are aware the school meadow since September has become unusable 
following an infestation of chafer bugs and the damage done to it by crows 
and other mammals digging over the soil to feed on the grubs. After taking 
advice from contractors and local people who have experience in these is-
sues the best policy was to leave the area for the crows and mammals to re-
move as many of the bugs as possible, as the grubs can remain in the soil for 
a number of years.  
We have left the area for as long as we feel we possibly can before taking ac-
tion. We have instructed the grounds maintenance contractor that we have, 
to clear, fill and roller the area so that we can start using the meadow after 
Easter.   
Children will be asked to change into their trainers when they go over to the 
Meadow so please can you ensure that children have their trainers in 
school. 
 

 

Cricket for Girls 

Sheriff Hutton Bridge Cricket Club will be hosting Girls Cricket Training 
sessions from May 25th 2023 and would like to invite your pupils to at-
tend.   (see attached poster) 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/newby-wiske-hall
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/newby-wiske-hall
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=thAzxgNgCEW0O7APCWz2EOmIZEsd1MxJhfzKQ468K5BUMTIzT0hUVTRPTEZDN0ZUVU9GMzlCQzZJOS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=thAzxgNgCEW0O7APCWz2EOmIZEsd1MxJhfzKQ468K5BUMTIzT0hUVTRPTEZDN0ZUVU9GMzlCQzZJOS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=thAzxgNgCEW0O7APCWz2EOmIZEsd1MxJhfzKQ468K5BUMTIzT0hUVTRPTEZDN0ZUVU9GMzlCQzZJOS4u


EYFS/KS1 WOW WORK  
 Nursery and Reception  

The children in Early Years have really enjoyed their Circus Skills Workshop 
with Stuart Priest this week. The workshop was fantastic as the children en-
joyed plate spinning, ribbon twirling, baton balancing and juggling. Every-
one had a brilliant time and showed great engagement! A super fun day en-
joyed by all. 

 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 

KS1 created some delicious fruit salads as part as our DT topic. We had some 
fantastic cutting skills ensuring our fruit was small enough to add to our fruit 
salads. I’m sure everyone enjoyed eating their fruits salads!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  4 

KS2 WOW WORK  
 

In Science, KS2 have been exploring sound and focusing specifically on how 
we hear through our ears. We looked into the different parts of the ear to ex-
plain the process that takes place for us to hear sound.  We named the parts 
then created our own ears out of clay.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


